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Sponsor

Canadian Institute of Health Research (CIHR)

Description

Alain Beaudet, President of CIHR has written an open letter [1] to Canada’s health researchers.
In this letter, Dr. Beaudet reaffirms CIHR’s commitment to Canada’s health research
excellence and to engage with Canada’s health research community. It also signals how the
new investment from Budget 2016 [2] will be allocated.
Alert ClassificationsCategory:
Funding Opportunities and Sponsor News

Disciplines:
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Links
[1] http://www.cihr-irsc.gc.ca/e/49738.html
[2] http://www.budget.gc.ca/2016/docs/plan/ch2-en.html#_Toc446106701
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